
THORNTON CURTIS PARISH COUNCIL 

A.G.M. 

MONDAY 9
TH

 MAY 2011. 

 

Present;-Cllrs:- R. Brixton, P. Grainger, I. Whelpton, Mrs P. Spink, W. Crampin, A. Tulloch, Mrs. C. Couch 

In Attendance:- Mrs S. Leach, Ms E. Trubshaw, Mrs L. Underwood (clerk) 

1. APOLOGIES – Ward Cllr P. Clark tendered his apologies 

 

2. MINUTES OF THE AGM 2010- These were agreed a correct record and signed as such. 

 

3. MATTERS ARISING –None 

 

4. ELECTION OF CHAIR – Cllr Brixton was proposed by Cllr Grainger seconded Cllr Whelpton, and 

unanimously agreed. 

 

5. ELECTION OF VICE CHAIR – Cllr Mrs Spink was proposed by Cllr Crampin seconded Cllr Whelpton and 

unanimously agreed. 

 

6. FINANCIAL STATEMENT – This showed a balance at 31
st

 March 2011 of £937.26 represented by £160.38 in 

the current account & £776.88 in the business saver account.   The village fund account had a balance of 

£943.20.  It was proposed by Cllr Whelpton, seconded Cllr Tulloch and unanimously agreed that the 

financial statement be approved. 

 

7. COMMENTS OF PARISHIONERS – Ms Trubshaw had several comments to make:- i. The cost of cutting the 

play area was expensive.  ii. Issue of twigs in the play area which need removing  iii. The removal of 

various bits and pieces from a bordering property  iv. Inconsistent boundaries, be  aware of encroachment   

iv. A feral cat in the neighbourhood which is becoming a health hazard. 

 

 

               The Annual meeting was then declared closed at 7.50pm. 


